
Bald Head Island Transportation, Inc. 

PASSENGER 
NOTICE 
 

CHRISTMAS FERRY SCHEDULE   Dec 13, 2021 

Thursday, December 23rd  

No Contractor Ferry. The Passenger Ferry will operate on a normal Thursday Schedule beginning at 
6:00am) 

Friday, December 24th Christmas Eve 

The Passenger Ferry will operate on a normal Friday schedule. (Ferry service begins at 6:00am) 

 

Saturday, December 25th Christmas Day 

Passenger Ferry service will be offered as follows: 

 

Departing Deep Point                                               Departing Bald Head Island 

9:00 AM        Tram service available                         9:30 AM          NO tram service available                                          

10:00 AM      Tram service available                         10:45 AM        Tram service available 

 

5:00 PM         Tram service available                         5:30 PM          NO tram service available 

6:00 PM         Tram service available                         6:45 PM   Tram service available 

 

The Deep Point Ferry Terminal will be open from 8:00 AM until 10:00 AM and from 4:00 PM until 6:15 PM 

The Island Ferry Terminal will be open from 9:20 AM until 10:45 AM and from 5:20 PM until 6:45 PM. 

 

 

The Contractor Ferry will not operate on Thursday, December 23 or Friday, December 24. 

 

Please consult current ferry schedules at www.baldheadislandferry.com for full details. 

http://www.baldheadislandferry.com/
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